
 
 
 
 
 
Online Safety  
 
We are delighted to announce Carmel's participation in a vital online safety initiative, 
working alongside local schools, colleges, and our MP Lola McEvoy.  
In today's digital world, where our children face increasing online risks, this 
collaboration couldn't be more timely or important.  
Students from Years 10 and 12 will contribute their valuable perspectives to this online 
safety forum over the coming months, addressing crucial issues such as cyberbullying, 
digital privacy, and responsible social media use. 
As parents/carers, your role in monitoring and guiding your child's online activities is 
essential. This forum will help develop strategies and resources to support you in 
keeping your children safe in the digital space.  
We look forward to sharing our students' insights and recommendations as they work 
towards creating a safer online environment for all. 
To help you stay informed, we've included our monthly online safety newsletter and a 
comprehensive presentation for parents/carers. These resources contain practical tips 
and current information about online threats and protective measures you can 
implement at home. Together, we can ensure our students thrive in the digital age while 
staying safe and secure online. 
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